
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Eagle Families, 
 
Columbus City Schools has canceled all classes beginning Monday, March 16, through Friday, 
April 3, due to the order announced by Governor Mike DeWine. Beginning Monday, March 16, 
all class and school-related activities are canceled for three weeks through April 3.  
 
All families that have access to the internet should monitor the Columbus City Schools Website 
for the most updated and accurate information at ​ ​www.ccsoh.us  
 
Our CCS Curriculum Team is working on developing a menu of online instructional resources 
that families can access over the break. 
 
Families can also utilize the below links to access information specific to your child's teachers: 
 
6th Grade link- ​https://bit.ly/2W43LsV 
 
7th Grade link-​https://bit.ly/2Hth2Dp 
 
8th Grade link- ​https://bit.ly/39Egvuh 
 
Columbus City Schools is providing breakfast and lunch at Starling K-8, Wedgewood Middle 
School and West High School while we are not in session. 
 
Our grading calendar will NOT change.  The end of the 3rd report period is officially on 
Tuesday, March 24th. 
 
As always, we want to thank you for your continued support as we SOAR to New Heights 
together...one day at a time. 
 
Have a safe break, 
 
Your Westmoor Family 
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